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Dear Adam,

Please accept this email as my formal objection to the proposed Lidl outlined in the
application 93308.

I would like to comment that the area does not need another food store, especially
considering the Aldi opening so close by and Sainsburys in Salendine Nook. 

Furthermore, Huddersfield is in desperate need of more quality housing provision and this
is housing site. 

I would be grateful if you took this opinion into consideration when making your decision
whether or not to approve this planning application. 

Thank you, 

 




